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Ariana Costa

From: feeney.wrwk <feeney.wrwk@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 4:51 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Opposition to Bills H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, and H5891

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Judiciary Members, 
 
I am a Rhode Island resident and registered voter, and I would like my strong opposition to the following bills to be 
recorded: H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, and H5891. 
 
Sincerely, 
Paul A. Feeney 
36 North Fair Street 
Warwick, Rhode Island 
 
Aquila non capital muscas 
 
Sent from my smartphone in a hidden bunker deep within a granite mountain in an anonymous location sheilded from satellite 
surveillance. 
 


